
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

HAPPY HALF TERM  

Our first half term is done and 

we want to say a huge thank 

you and well done to our pupils, 

families and staff for coping so 

well with the new ‘normal’ and 

with following all the new rules. 

We had a surprise for all the 

pupils and staff this morning at 

our zoom celebration 

assemblies- all the classes 

received a tray of goodies to 

choose from at playtime. 

Everyone is tired and so we 

would like you to have a restful 

half term break. We don’t send 

homework in the holidays.   

Please continue to email school 

over the half term break if 

anyone in your family receives 

a positive test result as we need 

to continue our test and trace 

arrangements.  

PHONE CALLS  

If school need to contact you in 

an evening or a teacher is 

ringing you from home please 

note that the call will show as 

no caller ID. 

TOAST 

Toast for the next half term costs 

£10.50 and should be paid on 

Monday 2nd November when 

the children return to school.  

POPPIES 

Royal British Legion poppies 

and other merchandise will be 

available for pupils to buy for a 

donation after half term. Please 

see the attached poster.  

BUILDING LEVY 

Thank you to all the families 

who have sent their £10 

contribution in to school. The 

deadline for contributions is 

Friday 13th November. 

HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 

If your child is in Year 6 and 

you haven’t applied for a 

secondary school place yet 

please remember that the 

closing date for applications is 

Saturday 31st October. 

HARVEST 

Thank you for all your 

generous donations of tins and 

packets of food. We will 

continue to collect these 

during the first week back 

before donating our Harvest 

collection to Ashton Food 

Bank. 

HOT MEALS 

Our hot meal service at 

lunchtime has fully resumed. 

Children can choose from 2 

hot meal choices or a jacket 

potato with filling. You can 

order on live kitchen at home 

or in school on a daily basis. 

HOMETIME 

Please continue to make use 

of the 20 minute pick up 

window so as to allow for 

social distancing for our 

families. Thank you. 

 

  

 

LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 23.10.20 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week 

 

Owlets – Lawrence M  

Eaglets – Isaac M 

Sparrows – Grace N  

Robins – Joseph W 

Wagtails –  Annabella C 

Blackbirds – Enrico A 

Starlings– Grace B 

Magpies – Logan H 

Seagulls – Andrew O 

Owls – Tyler N 

Eagles – Maizie T 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


